
UPGRADING THE EXISTING ZEBRA CROSSING INTO A SIGNALISED 
CROSSING IN A323 ALDERSHOT ROAD, GUILDFORD 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 

During the last financial year there have been several concerns raised by 
residents and Local Members that vehicles are not stopping at the zebra 
crossing while pedestrians are crossing at the zebra crossing. Requests for 
upgrading the zebra crossing into a signalised crossing were made by 
residents and local member. 

Several site visits were carried out by Surrey Highways Officers, and it was 
brought to the officers’ attention that people did not feel safe when crossing 
Aldershot Road especially during the school dropping off and picking up 
times. 

A technical assessment was carried out in June 2022, and it was 
recommended that a puffin crossing should be considered at this location. 

The above proposal will be advertised in the local press (The Surrey 
Advertiser). County and Borough Councillors, Parish Council, stakeholders 
and the police will be consulted. 
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